
Thursday, April 12th/18 @ 6:00 PM 

Attendance: Toni Bond, Trista Tambakis, Kevin Dueck, Tammy Mulligan, 
Maureen Kennington, Kerri Read, Charlene Robinson, Matt Kolden, Denise 
Quick, Charles Ramjug, Rupert Robinson 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:05 PM. 

Motion was made by Denise Quick to pass the January, 2018 meeting minutes. 
Seconded by Charles Ramjug. All in favor 

Motion was made by Denise Quick to pass the February, 2018 meeting minutes. 
Seconded by Charles Ramjug. All in favor 

Reports: 

Student Council – Matt Kolden, president of student council, informed us that the 
show in February to support refugees raised $1500!. There will be a gym riot 
Friday, April 13.  There will be Lip Dub show at the end of May.  There will be 
West Fest music event on May 25th. 

Principal’s Report -     

-FLOTA was a huge success as was the Family of School concert on April 10. 

-April 11 – day of Pink – went well 

-After school dance group APEX will perform April 16 

-choral students to perform at San Vito coffee house soon 

-there are over 300 parent/teacher conferences booked  

-50 Grade 10 students will be randomly selected to write a standardized test used 
as a marker. 

-Kathleen Woodbury (cafeteria) is retiring.  A replacement is currently shadowing 
her.  There will be a special presentation for her at the next pep rally.  

-no teacher retirements and no major staff moves 

Treasurer Report – no report 

Fundraising Report – no report 



Arts Council report – Maureen Kennington – FLOTA was a huge success!! See 
attached report for cost/profit information.  

New Business:   
-open house went very well.  Grade 9 enrollment is up! 
-notes from the trustee forum back in Novemebr, 2017 can now be found 
online. 
-Spring sports – Kevin will inquire about golf. 
-There will be a 50/50 draw online to raise money for safe grad.  Stay posted! 

 
Meeting adjourned  6:44 PM . 

Next meeting – May 10/18 @ 6:00 p.m. 


